Arthur Koepsell - DNR

From: Young, Daisie

Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2013 9:07 AM

To: Arthur Koepsell - DNR

Cc: justin.carlile@conocophillips.com; Aldrich, Beth A

Subject: RE: Murphy Family 4-64 36 1H Sundry Notice Document # 400514924
Arthur,

Wells #265424 and 46149-MH were not considered to be locations which a sample could be obtained from due to the
following:

Well number 265424 is listed on the DWR website as “permit issued; completion status unknown” and there
are no documents to suggest a well has been drilled at the location, in addition the permit for the location expired on
9/7/2007.

Well number 46149-MH was permitted as a monitoring hole only and according to documents available on the
DWR website if a well permit was not applied for the well was required to be plugged and sealed within one year of
construction (constructed 9/1/2006). There is no evidence of a well permit for this location.

Please let me know if you have any further questions,

Thank you

",

Daisie Young, G.I.T.
Geologist

Environmental & Infrastructure
Tel: +1 303 741 7052

Cell: +1 361 774 0790

Fax: +1 303 741 7479
daisie.young@CBI.com

CB&l

9201 East Dry Creek Road
Centennial, Colorado 80112
United States
www.CBI.com

From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us]

Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2013 8:34 AM

To: justin.carlile@conocophillips.com

Subject: Murphy Family 4-64 36 1H Sundry Notice Document # 400514924

Justin,

A review of information available on the COGCC website indicate that there are two potential water sources within %
mile of the Murphy Family 4-64 36 1H oil well. Please provide information regarding why DWR permit #s 265424 and
46149-MH are not suitable for sampling (please see map below). If there are water well within % mile of the OG well on
the COGCC maps well please provide an concrete explanation why the well cannot be sampled. Documentation such as
correspondence showing the well owner refused access or did not respond to requests to sample are also useful. The
Sundry Notice will be placed on hold until the additional information is received.



Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst

Oil and Gas Conservation Comission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

Phone 303-894-2100 ext. 5148

This e-mail and any attached files may contain CB&I (or its affiliates) confidential and privileged information.
This information is protected by law and/or agreements between CB&I (or its affiliates) and either you, your
employer or any contract provider with which you or your employer are associated. If you are not an intended
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recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and delete all copies of this e-mail; further, you are notified
that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is
strictly prohibited.



